
Dear Wings Families,
 
       Welcome to our monthly newsletter.  We strive to provide our families with the most up to
date information through our website, Facebook page, and these monthly newsletters. These
winter months are very busy for the club so please read through this newsletter and check
out the website often for updates.     
 

REGISTRATION CLOSES JAN. 15th

Registration for the Spring 2016 Season is open, sign up TODAY!

WILMINGTON WINGS SIGN-UP
-Spots are available for our Girls Teams: 7th/8th Grade & 3rd/4th Grade (5th/6th Grade Girls
is currently full and no longer accepting registrations).  For more information on the girls
program, click HERE.  If you have any questions please contact the Girls Program Director,
Amy Marshall, at amy@wilmingtonlacrosse.com.

-Spots are available for our Boys Teams: U15, U13, & U11 (The U9 Program is FULL and no
longer accepting registrations).  For more information on the boys program, click HERE. If
you have any questions please contact the Boys Program Director, Liz McCormick, at
wings@wilmingtonlacrosse.com.

Spaces are limited, those on the waitlist are NOT guaranteed a spot on the team.

Registration closes at the end of day on January 15th.

CRADLE LACROSSE SIGN-UP
New this year, Wilmington Wings has partnered with NXT Lacrosse to offer our younger,
beginner athletes the Cradle Lacrosse Program.  This coed clinic lacrosse program runs for 6
Sundays starting in April at the Hockessin Montessori School.  Both Cradle 1 and Cradle 2
will be offered this Spring.  For more information on the program, click HERE. Any questions
can be directed to dylan@iamnxt.com.
 
-To sign up for the Cradle 1 Program (beginner players ages 4-6 years old), click HERE.        
 
-To sign up for the Cradle 2 Program (beginner players ages 7-8 years old or more advanced
players ages 6-8 years old), click HERE.
  

Receive a $10 Discount when you enter "CradleWings" at checkout.
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DICK'S SPORTING GOODS DAY

What: DICK'S Sporting Goods Day for Wilmington Wings
When: Saturday, February 6th
Where: DICK'S Sporting Goods in Brandywine Towne Center
Wilmington Delaware
What: Come and check out what is new in lacrosse gear and
equipment at DSG.  We will have experts on hand to help get
your child fitted for the season. Wings staff will be available from 10-2pm that day to help and
answer any questions that you may have.  

Wings Families will receive a coupon for 20% off their ENTIRE ORDER to be used that day!

IMPORTANT INFO - UNIFORM FITTINGS

YIKES...our old uniform vendor fell through.  YIPPEE...we have found a new vendor.

With this new vendor the cut of the jersey and shorts/kilt is different.  If you would like to have
your son/daughter refit into the new uniform stop by our open fitting.

SUNDAY, JANUARY 3rd from 1-4pm 
Brandywine Hundred Library

Conference Room (2nd Floor)
1300 Foulk Road

Wilmington, DE 19803

FRIDAY, JANUARY 8th from 6:30-8:30pm
Brandywine Hundred Library
Study Room 229 (2nd Floor)

Wings staff will be available to help you fit your child as well as change it in your child's
registration.  If you have any questions on the uniforms please email
wings@wilmingtonlacrosse.com.  Thank you for your understanding.  

WINTER CAMPS & CLINICS

Looking to buff up your skills this winter?  We have links to several lacrosse camps and
clinics run in the DE/PA area on our website. Click on the the "Camps & Clinics" section on
our website to see what is available around you.  

We will also post camps & clinics to our Facebook page so check it often.

WINGS SPONSORS

      Wilmington Lacrosse is a recreational league serving over 400 boys and girls grades 2nd
through 8th.  The Wings mission is to provide an opportunity for young athletes to learn and
play the game of lacrosse, and to have fun in a safe and positive environment that fosters



good sportsmanship and citizenship. 
      If your company is interested in sponsoring the Wilmington Wings, please click HERE for
more information. Money raised will help to pay for field rentals, needed equipment, and
scholarships for those in need. 

Thank you for considering sponsoring the Wilmington Wings.

ARTICLE OF THE MONTH

We hope you enjoy our article for this month:

Does Youth Sports Get the Math All Wrong?

THANK YOU WINGS SPONSORS

We are so grateful for all of your support.  Thank you and we look forward to seeing you in the
Spring.

Sincerely,
Wilmington Lacrosse Association  

 

Wilmington Lacrosse Association
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